

Everyone who lives or works in Brickhill is invited to

The Brickhill Community Safety Forum

At St. Mark's Church, Calder Rise, Brickhill

On Monday 9th January 2012 commencing at 7.30pm

The Annual General Meeting

This will be followed by a presentation by Inspector Mark Everett of Bedfordshire Police on

"How the new local policing is working"

Insp. Everett will explain the big changes to the whole structure of Bedfordshire Police plus the way that we and the police will be able to work together for a Safer Brickhill.

The Community Safety Forum is your Forum. Come along with the opportunity to express your opinions and ideas about the present and future of the Brickhill.

We look forward to seeing you!

Making neighbourhoods safer, together